Navigating
Volatility

Connecticut Community Foundation is committed to investing strategically—meeting today’s needs
while preserving the long-term value of our endowment to meet tomorrow’s challenges. In an
environment of ongoing market volatility, the Foundation’s investment advisor, Shale Lapping of
IPEX, Inc., will share insights into the Foundation’s approach and answer your questions about how
we navigate uncertainty to protect and grow charitable assets.

Please note: The content of this presentation reflects the Foundation’s specific investment strategy
and is provided for informational purposes only. It does not constitute, nor should it be construed as,
individualized investment advice. Attendees are encouraged to consult their own financial, tax, or
legal advisors regarding their personal circumstances before making any investment decisions.

IMPORTANT: The location of this event has been changed. It will now be held at the
Foundation’s offices at 43 Field Street, Waterbury. We will follow up directly with all who
have registered with specific directions and parking instructions. Thank you!

If you have any questions about this event, contact Tricia Poirier, tpoirier@conncf.org or call
203.753.1315


http://ipexusa.com/bio_shale_lapping.html

